

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone

01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org
Headteacher Dr Roger Harris

6 December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Storyteller: The Yarnsmith of Norwich

To: Parents/carers of Year 8 students

Last year we booked historian and storyteller Dave Tonge, The Yarnsmith of Norwich, to visit the school; however, with the COVID lockdowns we were unable to welcome him as arranged. We have been able to rearrange his visit for **Thursday 16 December** where he will perform either a 14th century French Tale called Sir Clege and the Christmas Cherries, or a version of the Medieval Tale of Gawain and the Green Knight. These stories are from the medieval period, one of the eras studied in their history classes last year.

Students will have the chance to meet Dave and hear his stories throughout the school day. When Dave has visited us in the past, students have thoroughly enjoyed their experience.

Yours faithfully

Miss Bradshaw Librarian



